
 

 
 

10th November 2017 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Flu Vaccination Programme 
 
The nursing team who came to the school to administer the Flu Vaccinations were 
unfortunately unable to carry out all year groups as expected; so Lime, Lilac, Juniper 
and some of Hornbeam Class will be done at a later date. 
 
I have been hoping to get a new date for you, but so far the NHS are unable to confirm 
when they will be coming back to complete the programme. 
 
The children who were vaccinated would have brought home a certificate and 
information leaflet. 
 
I will write to you again to let you know when we are able to re-schedule. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 


